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Graduation Ceremony March 2025

Nagano Campus Tokyo Campus

The 20th MANABI Festival

In the speech contest, seven students delivered speeches on the theme "The 

Memorable Event." The speeches were truly wonderful. They also performed 

Nepalese and Myanmar's dances on stage. On stage, there were also dances from 

Nepal and Myanmar. In addition, there were exhibitions showcasing local customs, 

cultures, the SDGs and calligraphy.

Nagano 

Campus

You have achieved your goal of studying abroad and are full of ambition as you celebrate a wonderful graduation ceremony.

Congratulations!  We wish you all the best in your future endeavors.
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Tokyo Campus Entrance Ceremony January 2025
Your study abroad life has begun! Do your best to reach your goals!

Seibuen Amusement Park
Interacting with local high 

school students

Nagano Campus

Setsubun bean throwing

Tokyo Campus

Activities from January to March 2025

Calligraphy Class

We presented the Japanese "origami cranes," which symbolize longevity and happiness, to the children we support in Thailand.Overseas Education Support

A total of 430 cranes were made at the 

Tokyo and Nagano schools.
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